
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 6/10/2014 4:25:39 PM 
To: Cho, Raymond (Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: USGS contacts 

Raymond, 

Yes. I will send. I also have the other information that you requested and will send shortly. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 

On Jun 10, 2014, at 4:22 PM, "Cho, Raymond" <R3yroon.d.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Meredith / Erik, 

Could you please provide the contact information for the USGS representatives 
that were at the Hay ward fault response event? 

Thanks, 

Raymond Cho 

Utilities Engineer 
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